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February 29, 2024  
 
 
 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq.  
Executive Director/Staff Attorney  
Connecticut Siting Council  
10 Franklin Square  
New Britain, CT 06051  
 
 
Re: Docket No. 3B - The United Illuminating Company Application for a Certificate of 
Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the Derby Junction to Ansonia 115-KV 
Transmission Line Rebuild Project – Notice for Commencement of Construction 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bachman: 
  
Pursuant to the Council’s January 19 and July 20, 2023 letters regarding the Derby Junction 
to Ansonia 115-KV Transmission Line Rebuild Project (the “Project”) Development and 
Management Plan (“D&M Plan I & II”), UI will be commencing construction activities during the 
week of March 11, 2024.  
  
Should the Council have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact 
me.  
 
 
Very truly yours, 

 

Correne Auer 
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